
 

September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Post 16 Open Evening 2025 – Thursday 23rd October 2025 
 
We are excited to invite Year 11 students and their parents/carers to our Post 16 Open Evening 
on Thursday 23rd October 2025, from 5pm until 7pm. 
 
This evening is an excellent opportunity to: 
• Explore our wide range of courses and pathways; 
• Speak directly with our expert staff and current sixth form students; 
• View examples of sixth form work and learn more about the subjects that may be right for 

your child. 
 
Presentations from the Sixth Form Leadership Team will take place in the Activity Studio at 
5.15pm and 6pm, providing an overview of what our sixth form offers, support systems, and 
progression opportunities. 
 
Please note that on-site parking will not be available for this event. We kindly ask families to use 
public transport or park considerately in the surrounding area. If you hold a disabled parking 
permit, you are welcome to use our staff carpark for school events. Please email parents@uhs.org.uk 
with your registration plate and the event you are attending, so that we can log this on our system.  
 
To help us manage numbers, we kindly ask you to register your attendance in advance via 
Eventbrite:  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sixth-form-open-evening-tickets-1734598533909. 
 
If you are accompanying students from other local secondary schools, please ensure they also 
complete the registration form. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our school and sharing the fantastic 
opportunities that await in our sixth form. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

L Seymour 
 
L Seymour 
Principal 
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